
 
Deddington Neighbourhood Group 

7.00 on Tuesday 18th February. 
 
 

1. There needs to be a pre-amble and overview as to why we are asking these questions. 
These questions must include organisations of all sizes and type.  
We should also be finding out what employees think too. 
 
What do you like about having your business in Deddington? 
 
Is there anything that Deddington can do to help your business? 
 
What to you not like about Deddington? 
 
How many employees are there within your organisation? 
 
 

2. Drop in session results were generally positive 
It was commented that “There were no employment opportunities.” 
The question was raised is Deddington sustainable. 
 

3. We will aim to get draft questions  prepared by 1st April 
 
We will aim for the larger questionnaire to be ready for September. 
 
Two different types of questions were proposed although the majority felt a multiple 
choice style questions were best. 
 
We will make use of Survey Monkey 

 
There are 705 houses on the Electoral Role 
 

 
 


